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June Flyer 2021 

Updates, information and reminders for this month 

Thank you  

Thank you to everybody for responding so positively to the ‘smart uniform’ request. We are very proud of how the 

children are in school! A reminder is on the back of this flyer for our uniform if you are starting to think about next 

year! Please note, next year will be black SHOES only for school – trainers will no longer be permitted. 

School Reports 

The children’s school reports for this year will all be emailed home on Friday July 9th2021. Unfortunately, it has not 

been possible to arrange any face-to-face parent meetings this year but if you should need to talk to your child’s 

teacher, please phone the school and ask for them to you call back. This will usually be at the end of the school day. 

Breakfast Club 

I am delighted to tell you that Mrs Jay is the new Breakfast Club Supervisor. Breakfast Club will now reopen for all 

children. Please book through the school office if you require a place. The Club will now start from 7:30am and the 

children will be seen to their classes at 8:30am each day. The cost is £2 per child, per session. If your child is eligible 

for Pupil Premium, there is no cost for Breakfast Club. 

School Gates 

A huge thank you to Mrs Sharman, who has supported the school in campaigning for new, taller gates to replace 

our existing ones at the front drive to the school. This has been an ongoing saga but at last we are finally able to go 

ahead and hope to have the new gates installed in early September. This will further enhance the safety of all the 

children on our site. 

Drinking Water 

As the weather has finally changed and the days are much warmer, please could your child/ren bring a named 

drinking bottle of water to school every day. We are actively trying to encourage all children to drink water as they 

get very thirsty during the day and need to hydrate. Squash and fruit juice are not permitted in their drinking 

bottles.  

Sun cream & Hats  

With the warmer weather, children should bring a sun hat to school. We do provide additional shelter at play and 

sports times, as the playground and field have very little shade, but for extra protection a sunhat would be ideal. We 

do not provide sun cream but are happy for your children to bring this into school. Please make sure any creams are 

named and their teacher is aware. The children will be encouraged to apply this themselves with adult support if 

needed. 

School Crossing 

I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Kenningham is going to be our new School Crossing Patrol. She is currently 

training for this role, and we are looking forward to welcoming her very soon       

Facebook  

Over the past few years, we have worked very hard to improve the communication between school and home. I 

have openly encouraged you to contact the school office when you have concerns, either to speak to a member of 

staff or myself. This way the issue or concern can be kept factual, dealt with swiftly and directly keeping it 

confidential to all people involved. I would therefore request that you do not use FACEBOOK as a means of trying to 

voice your concerns, or informally contacting school staff via text or messenger with them, but speak directly to the 

school office who will be happy to organise a time for you to phone or meet with the relevant member of staff. 

Thank you in advance for your support with this matter. 

 

 



 
 

   

TERM DATES 2021 - 2022 

 

Autumn Term 2021 

1st September – 17th December  

Autumn Half Term 2021 

25th October – 29th October  

Spring Term 2022 

4th January – 8th April  

Spring Half Term 2022 

21st February – 25th February 

Summer Term 2022  

25th April – 21st July 

Summer Half Term 2022 

30th May – 3rd June  

 PD Days 

 1st September 2021- 3rd September 2021 

Friday 22nd October 2021 

Tuesday 4th January 2022 

Monday April 25th 2022 

Monday June 6th 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

                     

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to HUNGATE They were the 

House winners for the Spring Term. 

HOUSE POINTS  

        update 
Northgate 460 

Hungate    530  

Blyburgate 334 

Saltgate     327  

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

JUNE 

14th  LGB Meeting 4:30pm  

16th  Year 6 information evening at SET 

Beccles  

18th  INTERNET Safety Day 

25th  Summer Disco – all years  

29th  SET Beccles Y6 Transition Event 1 

30th  SET Beccles Y6 Transition Event 2 

JULY 

1st  EYFS Open Evening 5– 6:30pm 

2nd  Y6 Sleepover & BBQ 

6th  Early Years Sports Day 

7th  Y1 & Y2 Sports Day 

8th  Y3 – Y6 sports Day  

9th  School Reports emailed home 

10th  Summer Fair  

12th  LGB Meeting 4:30pm  

12th & 13th School Transition Days 

12th  EYFS Teddy Bears Picnic 

13th  Teacher Meet 3pm - 4pm  

14th  Y6 Leavers Assembly 1pm  

16th  Last Day of Summer Term  

19th & 20th PD Days  

27th  SET Beccles welcome BBQ for all new 

students and their families 

All dates in PURPLE are provisional- 

depending on outcome of June 21st 

School Uniform 2021 – 2022 
Beccles Primary uniform can be ordered 

directly from 

www.screensschoolwear.co.uk 

Red sweatshirt or cardigan 

White polo shirt / white shirt 

School Tie – Year 6 only (provided by 

school) 

Black or Grey skirt or trousers 

(No jersey or lycra) 

Plain black shoes (no trainers) 

PE Kit 

House colour T shirt 

Black shorts 

Black Jogging bottoms / leggings 

Black hoodie or sweatshirt 

Trainers or plimsols 
 

http://www.screensschoolwear.co.uk/

